
Beautiful October Day At Chisago Lakes 
By Charlie Pooch 

A beautiful October day awaited members 
gathered at Chisago Lakes Golf Estates, enjoying a 
delicious lunch and discussing maybe that last round 
for the season. 

Dave Zimmer and his crew had the course in great 
shape, just ask Judd Crist, at Lester Park in Duluth 
and student at Anoka Vo-tech. On the 494-yard par 
five ninth hole, Judd pounded a driver and flipped an 
8-iron in for an easy deuce — his second of the year! 
Scot Ender from Rufiridge-Johnson also had a big day. 
After six holes he got called away to be with his wife 
Robyn and helped deliver their second son, Erik 
Brian. Congrats, Scot! 

After golf, Gary Chamberlain from Lesco gave an 
excellent presentation as everyone munched on the 
delicious hors d'oeuvres prepared by the Chisago 
Lakes chef. 

Awards went to the team of Greg Hubbard, Dave 
Krupp, Joe Check and Mike McDougall for first place 
with a net two best ball score of 120. Second place 
went to the team of Sean Erickson, Scot Ender, Jim 
Kimberly and Charlie Schultz. 

Many thanks to Dave Zimmer for a wonderful day 
at Chisago Lakes Golf Estates. 

Host Superintendent Dave Zimmer of Chisago Lakes. 

Dick Grundstrom and Leif Erickson enjoying the day. 

MGCSA members enjoying the lunch. 
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probation and suspension period, 
Chapters may have their affiliated sa-
tus automatically revoked. Revoked 
chapters must wait one year before 
they are eligible to reapply for affiliat-
ed status. An affiliation fee of $500 
will be charged. 

New Chapters seeking affiliation 
for the first time will be required to 
have at least 25 GCSAA members of 
Class A, B & C status. New chapters 
seeking affiliation after July 1, 1997 

Representatives of North Star Turf Co. playing Chisago Lakes. 
Vegas in 1997. Don Bretthauer dis-
cussed Chapter contacts and the 
Chapter Relations Department's role 
in assisting chapters with requests for 
information. The meeting closed with 
presentations by GCSAA members 
who are running for the GCSAA 
Board of Directors. 

On Thursday, December 7, 1995, 
there will be a MGCSA caucus to dis-
cuss these items and other GCSAA 
activities. This will take place at the 
Minneapolis Convention Center at 
1:00 p.m. 

will be required to pay a $500 affilia-
tion fee. 

Other discussion at the meeting 
included talks given by some of the 
board members. George Renault, 
CGCS, gave a presentation on employ-
ment issues facing superintendents. 
Michael Wallace, CGCS, discussed 
"Enhancing Class A Membership Re-
quirements." Tommy Witt, CGCS 
gave a talk on proposed changes in 
regional seminar programs. Dave 
Fearis reviewed GCSAA's on-line pro-
gram, which will be introduced at the 
GCSAA Conference and Show in Las 


